
 

 

Town of Natick, Massachusetts 

Planning Board 
13 East Central Street Natick, Massachusetts 01760 

Telephone 
(508) 647-6450 

www.natickma.org  
 

 

Karen Adelman-Foster, Chair 

Natick Select Board 

13 East Central Street 

Natick, MA 01760 

 
Dear Ms. Adelman-Foster, 

 

On April 21, 2021, the Natick Planning Board voted unanimously to recommend that the Select Board 

not elect to exercise the right of first refusal on the property located at 82 Rockland Street.  

 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Andy Meyer, Vice-Chair 

Natick Planning Board 

 

http://www.natickma.org/

